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Dear Enquirer,

I am delighted that you are showing interest in the Lead Chaplain Role at The Living Well.
I attach the job and person spec, a simple application form, our vision and values, a short profile, a giving brochure, and our web definition of ‘Christian Healing’.
If you apply please send me a full CV and the application form by Monday 25th November 2024.
I will respond to you by 9th December ‘24.
We anticipate interviews the week beginning 7th January 2025.
Please do look at our website to gain further insight to the ministry.


I have been serving in Canterbury Diocese as an ordained priest since 2010 and ministering as chaplain to The Living Well this past 7 years – it has been the most marvellous and challenging experience and I am confident that there is much more growth to occur in a fertile place.
As I look towards retirement, I pray that the Spirt of God is already preparing the way for the future chaplain to come….

Every blessing,
Lorraine
Rev. Canon Lorraine Apps-Huggins
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